[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]Ramsbottom
Table Tennis A:ademy

d Premiep 200879

e




[image: image3.jpg]




[image: image4.jpg](or Locy,

e 9
© . -E
5

S
AWARDS

FORALL

LOTTERY FUNDED




[image: image5.jpg]%< RBS

The Royal Bank of Scotland Group



[image: image6.png]2010/1

AC -
ACCESSIBLE CkUB
ACCREDITED ARK





















August 2011





�





www.tabletennisacademy.co.uk








THE START OF OUR 4th YEAR!








Where does the time go??


It doesn’t seem like five minutes ago that our small Committee was having discussions about how to set up a junior table tennis coaching club. We found a venue at Ramsbottom Civic Hall, hence the clubs name. We started with four tables, two that we borrowed!  Because of lack of storage space at the Civic Hall we had to wheel the tables up and down this very steep hill, OUTSIDE the Civic Hall to get to their storage room! Our Academy Chairman Bryan enlisted a number of willing volunteers plus Adam our first coach.


After only one year we had grown our Membership enough to move to the Castle Leisure Centre in Bury where we are now.  A successful ‘AWARDS FOR ALL Lottery grant enabled us to buy more tables and three other grant applications followed that has helped us to grow. We now have ten tables and a recently acquired ROBOT.            In October 2009 just over 12 months after starting the Academy also attained CLUBMARK status. It is a � HYPERLINK "http://www.clubmark.org.uk/about/about-sport-england" �Sport England� accreditation scheme for clubs and is built around a set of core criteria which ensure that accredited clubs operate to a set of consistent, accepted and adopted minimum operating standards. See the logo at the foot of the page.


We also continue to have a close working relationship with the Bury Councils Sport and Physical Activity Service.





 





Coach Mandy, Secretary Keith, Chairman Bryan and our first coach ADAM showing off with the ‘Awards for All’ Lottery fund grant that we achieved in January 2009





There are Gold, Silver and Bronze standards and already many of our Members are well into the Silver skills. 


We will be starting the Butterfly Skills in the second or third week back. 


We start back on 





FRIDAY 2nd September (605pm for the beginners( (705pm for the advanced(





We will also have our new robot set up and will be including as much play for everyone on this popular new addition to our coaching.





In the last two years we have adopted the ETTA’s Butterfly Skills which our coaches Mandy and Dave follow. They have the comprehensive Butterfly Skills manual that sets out all of the skills that can be included in our coaching sessions. 





The 2011 -12 Playing Programme
































August Newsletter





Subscriptions Due…and more!








We have a slight change to our subscriptions this year. There is no change to the 8 weekly payments of £3 per week which = £24 due on the 2nd September. 


The ETTA Premier Club’s memberships, of which we are a member, require us to show that our Members pay a ‘Membership Fee’ to belong to the Academy. As a PremierClub Member we are also required to enrol ALL of our Members with the ETTA. It sounds complicated but it isn’t. 


So what we have decided is that once a year you make a one off payment of £5 which will INCLUDE your Membership fee to the ETTA (£3). We will obtain the ‘Individual Membership’ (IM) for you providing you have completed a club Membership Form. Being a Member of the ETTA entitles you to play in any Leagues affiliated to the ETTA. The local Bury League is and we had two teams playing in it last season.


So to summarise you need to bring £29 with you on the 2nd September. £24 is the eight weeks subscriptions and £5 is for the club membership which includes membership to the ETTA. 
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COMPETITIVE PLAY FOR 2011-12








We mentioned earlier and also in our last Newsletter about the Bury Table Tennis League. We had two teams enrolled last season and we have two again this season. Our A team has moved up to Division Four and our B team stays in Division Five. Bryan organizes the players each week and depending on your ability there will be an opportunity for more players to sample competitive play in the local League. 


For a third year we have also enrolled a team into the ETTA’s Cadet League. As the name implies it is for younger players unlike the Bury League which is open to all ages. 


This year the age qualification is for players born in 1997 or later. As you know we had a series of matches between each of you during the last session before the summer break. This was to give us some indication how your game has progressed and how you played your matches.


Looking at the results gave us a better indication of how you are playing and whether you would manage playing in the Cadet League.


Matches are played on four Sundays. 16th October 2011, 11th December 2011, 5th February 2012 and 25th March 2012. They are played at the Halton Stadium which is just outside Widnes.


It is a full day, 9am to around 4pm and there are usually about five matches in the day. We will try and give as many as we can an opportunity to play. 
































…and finally








We are always looking for new members and the start of the table tennis season which is just around the corner is the ideal time to begin. If you have any friends, relations, school friends who you think may be interested in playing table tennis please ask them to contact Keith who will give them all the details they want. Keith can be contacted on 0161 761 6103 or on his new email address: � HYPERLINK "mailto:keithrw19@gmail.com" ��keithrw19@gmail.com�.


See you all on the 2nd September.










































































































